
Town of Sharon 

 

Community Preservation Committee 

Minutes of 5/19/2020 

Meeting held virtually using ZOOM 

 

Committee Attendees  

Corey Snow, Chair   Marc Bluestein Keevin Geller  

Eli Hauser    Rob Maidman  Susan Jo Rich - absent 

Susan Saunders - absent 

Other Attendees 

None 

Meeting Initiation 

Chair Snow called the meeting to order at 7:07 PM and stated this meeting is to wrap up the 

CPC business for the season. He reviewed recommended projects with the Finance Committee 

since the last meeting.  

Community Preservation Coalition Invoice 

Chair Snow stated that the dues are the largest recurring expense. The Community 

Preservation Coalition provides support services to the CPC communities across the cities and 

towns. When we formed the CPC we utilized the Coalition quite often. Some members have 

attended their training functions. They lobby the State to advocate for funding the Community 

Preservation Act especially when deeds are low. They try to obtain funds from other sources to 

get to communities. They maintain a database collection role of projects in all towns and 

communities. They provide seminars and training as well as newsletters with pertinent 

information. 



Mr. Maidman moved to approve the expenditure of $2,875.00 for the continued subscription to 

the Community Preservation Coalition. Mr. Bluestein seconded the motion. The Committee 

voted 5-0-0 in favor of approval.  

Monies for this invoice come out of the operating budget unallocated fund used for 

administrative funds only, legal fees, consulting fees and salaries. 

Minutes 

 

Mr. Maidman moved and Mr. Geller seconded the motion to approve the 1/21/20 minutes. The 

Committee voted 4-0-1 in favor of approval. 

 

Mr. Bluestein moved and Mr. Hauser seconded the motion to approve the 3/23/20 minutes. The 

Committee voted 5-0-0 in favor of approval. 

 

Mr. Greller moved and Mr. Hauser seconded the motion to approve the 3/30/20 minutes. The 

Committee voted 5-0-0 in favor of approval. 

 

Mr. Maidman moved and Mr. Geller seconded the motion to approve the 4/6/20 minutes. The 

Committee voted 5-0-0 in favor of approval. 

 

Next Meeting Dates 

TBD 

Adjournment 

Chair Snow thanked all committee members for their service and participation. He said 

everyone contributed a lot to the town by working together. 

Mr. Geller moved to adjourn the meeting and Mr. Maidman seconded the motion. The 

Committee voted 5-0-0 in favor of adjourning at 8:00 PM 


